

26th September 2014 – Weekly Newsletter

Macmillan Coffee Fundraising Event

Thank you to everyone who sent in delicious cakes and biscuits today and all those who supported this very worthwhile charity event. I will let you know exactly how much was raised in our newsletter next week.

"Drop-in for parents"

On Wednesday 1st October between 10:45am — 11:45am all parents are invited into their child's classroom. This is an opportunity to meet their new teacher and see how well your child has settled into their new class. You can see where they sit, meet their friends and experience some of the activities they are engaged in. However, don't worry if you are unable to get in on this occasion — this is an informal event, and there will be other opportunities throughout the year.

Supporting your child's learning at home

This year we are going to try something different in response to suggestions from parents. On Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th from 4:30pm until 5:30pm we would like to invite parents into school to see a range of activities around the hall which would help you to support your child's learning at home. For example, Mathletics and it's uses, Jolly Phonics information to help with reading and spelling and a number of ICT programmes. Each of the date focus on a particular year group which can be seen below.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Class 1- Scarlett

- Alisha

- Bailey

Class 3 - Lydia

- Alicia

- Charlie

Class 5 - Ellie

- Jessica H

- Bailey-Joe

Class 2 - Paige

- Kendall-Rose

- Jack

Class 4 - Connor B

- Jayden

- Amelia

Class 6 - Jack E

- Charlie

- Tamika

Eco-award goes to:

Class 5



<u>Attendance</u>

Week ending 19.09.2014

Class with best attendance: Class 4 – 95.6%

143 out of 162 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent — sticker for you all!

Operation Spoke

On Saturday 27th September between 12noon — 4pm anyone can take their bicycle to the Central Methodist Church on Cockton Hill Road where the police will "postcode mark" your bike free of charge. This will help identify your bike if it is ever lost or stolen.

Please ensure your child brings PE kit to school every Monday.

Looking ahead

Wednesday 1st October Thursday 2nd October Tuesday 7th October Tuesday 14th October Wednesday 15th October Thursday 16th October All classes drop-in for parents (10:45 — 11:45am)

Individual/group photographs

Harvest Festival – Methodist Church (9:30am)

Year 1 Curriculum Meeting (4:30pm) Reception Curriculum Meeting (4:30pm) Year 2 Curriculum Meeting (4:30pm)